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natasha@sblafco.org

From: Jessica Dias <jessphi37@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 7:52 AM
To: natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: Postpone City of Lompoc expansion

Dear Natasha, 
 

I'm writing today to please urge you to postpone LAFCO's decision on the expansion of the City of Lompoc's 
Sphere of Influence for the agricultural land adjacent to Bailey Ave. until your February 2, 2023 meeting.   
 
The public notice was only sent out on 11/29 and there are nearly 2,000 pages of relevant information that needs 
to be reviewed.  I urge you to postpone the decision so that the public has a meaningful opportunity to participate 
in the process.  I also urge you to deny the City of Lompoc's proposal to convert important agricultural lands. 
 
Thank you, 
 
‐‐  
Jessica Dias 


